2000 kia sportage starter replacement
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Denso OE Replacement Starter is the right replacement when it's time to fix your automobile's
electrical system. It has the exact same structure of the stock starter that was installed with
your motor vehicle as it was released from the automotive factory so you can be certain of its
overall perform Jun 10, The service was dependable, quick and easy to order through customer
service. They asked all the right questions to make sure I was getting the right part. Purchased
on Mar 30, Helpful Automotive Resources. Electricity then flows from the battery, through the
starter relay, and to the starter solenoid. Bad Starter Solenoid Symptoms Although you may
have heard of a starter solenoid, you might not know what the part actually does. Basically, the
starter solenoid is an electromechanical device that engages the starter motor. Most starter
solenoids are mounted directly on top of the starter. The Starting System Because batteries
emit hydrogen gas while charging, the battery case cannot be completely sealed. Years ago
there was a vent cap for each cell and we had to replenish the cells when the electrolyte
evaporated. If your engine cranks normally but does not start, the starter motor is not to blame.
Automotive professionals break down no-start situations into two separate categories:
crank-no-start and no-crank-no-start. Contact Us. Phone Number Shop with Confidence. All
Rights Reserved. Terms of Use. Privacy Policy. California Supply Chain Disclosure.
Accessibility Statement. Search your problem. Related problems:. Top problems. Engine Won't
start Starting. All the lights and indicators turned on like they usually do, but the engine did not
start, and I have not yet been able to do so. I would like to know if anyone can give me a hand
and tell me what might be happening and what to do to solve it. Thank you. Comment Same
issue here. Our Sportage is doing exactly the same thing can you tell us why. Mine does the
same thing if there is a charger plugged into the cigarette lighter. Take it out and it starts right
up. Our kia sportage does not start. No lights or anything just click. I had the same issue with a
kia Forte. Lights, radio and all the electrical system works but the engine will not start; not even
crank. Changed the battery and the starter and the problem still exists. Each time it's happened,
after waiting a few minutes and attempting again, it starts. It will never display the problem at
the mechanic's shop. My kia forte is doing the EXACT same thing, its a hit and miss, so whats
happening is you put the key in and the dashboard and all the lights are on, EXCEPT when
turning the key forward to start the car the car will not start i turn the key back and forth and
wait a few minutes sometimes longer and then it will turn on. Took it to the dealer they say when
they put key in it turn on so they dont know what it could be. Engine Windows Noise Won't start
Starting. My sportage works great, except when it doesn't start. It can go days, weeks, months
with no problems, then will simply not start. It turns on, does a system check, lights work,
windows, etc. They have run every diagnostic test and it appears fine, but it doesn't always
start. They never found out what caused the problem, and he finally sold it out of frustration. I
don't want to have to do that as I really like the car. I have a Sportage, that I just purchased in
June, that has started doing this as well. Hope one of use can figure it out. I have been told it
could be the alternator not working all the time. I had same problem n I got pricy starter n not
cheap one this time n my Kia starts fine now. KIA Sorento will not start, has plenty of juice, just
won't fire Does the weather have anything to do with it, maybe the rain moisture. Car won't start
after fuel issue. Won't start Starting. Car ran out of petrol, put petrol in but car won't start. Any
ideas??? For some reason, my Sportage will not start if a charger is plugged into the cigarette
lighter. Take it out, and the car starts right up. Has anyone ever experi need this before, and if
so, how did you correct this issue? Computer Battery Doesn't start when cold Starting. Will not
start in cold-weather The battery is good. It has good fuel pressure and the computer is
showing no codes. Any info would be appreciated. Warning lights for abs, downhill brake assist
on and gear change indicator not working. Cruise control doesn't work and start stop not
working. All happened at once. Replaced battery and still same. Anyone got any ideas?? Is the
car charging off the altenator? Also check the fuses in both fuse panels. One on the end of the
dash on the driver side and one under the hood on top of the inside fender. Will check. Have a
feeling it's either a fuse or a dodgy sensor. Yes, car is charging. Not an alternator problem. I
have a Kia Sportage I replaced my fuel pump and tank and everything seamed fixed and now it
won't start as if no fuel I disconnect the fuel pump and crank a few times and it almost fires over
for a second, then I reach back and plug it back in and crank and it won't start. I finally sprayed
starting fluid down the throat and it tried to start and finally started. Once it is running stays
running without any misfire or hesitation, but you never seam to know if it is going to restart
after turning it off for like 30 minutes. Got a kia the vehicle well whin over but sometimes want

start brought it the garage its like it not getting its gas it well run the battery down if it dont start
and the garage say it got to do with the keys got codes that showed up on the computer what is
the solution. Radio does not turn on Kia Sportage 2. Engine Radio Starting. Radio does not turn
on after starting. Turns on after shutting off engine and restarting. Works fine then. Has
happened several times recently. I Hate it. Would love a real radio like my Rio had. Engine Won't
start Stalls Starting. Whilst driving sometimes dies out and won't start, lock the car and unlock
it then starts again any ideas would be grateful, thanks. We brought our Kia 6 months ago and
now its broken down. It started from making funny noises to overheating,not starting and their
is no air conditioning compartment to help the fans cool the motor down. We were using nearly
4litres of oil in one to two weeks and filling the radiator 3 times a day and that still never helped
as it still overheated,we used up a four litre coolant on an hours drive and still overheated. Then
it started playing up by not starting. I honestly do not recommend buying a Kia as it has given
me problems from the day I brought it. Injectors Won't start Starting. There is no pulse in the
injectors. Both the fuel pressure and the sparking are alright, but still the engine does not start.
Engine loud Kia Sportage Manual 2. Gas pedal Engine Turns over but won't start Starting.
Yesterday I noticed the engine was very loud pulling in the driveway turned it off restarted it
was loud but when I gave it some gas pedal it went away when I turned it off the vehicle shook
and this morning tried to start it just turns over will not start. Problems with a Sportage? Share
them. I solved my problem or question. Crea tu usuario en el sitio. Do you like StartMyCar?
Follow us on Facebook. Log in Sign up. Did you find the website helpful? Browse site version
for:. Help Privacy Terms Feedback Publish with us. Submit comment. Submit comment Cancel.
Submit reply. Submit reply Cancel. The starter motor on your Kia uses energy from the battery
to turn the engine over mechanically for starting. This task puts a lot of stress on the pinion
gear, which engages the engine flywheel. Eventually, the gear, armature, spring and other
internal starter parts wear out and refuse to push-start the engine any more. If you find yourself
in this situation, you can replace the starter on your Kia model following this guide. Remove the
air intake system and any other components necessary to gain access to the starter motor,
depending on your particular Kia model. Raise the front of your Kia using a floor jack, if the
starter motor mounting bolts are installed from the bottom. Then support the vehicle on 2 jack
stands. Other Kia models have the mounting bolts installed from the starter or transmission
side. Unbolt the wiring cover from the starter motor if your particular model is equipped with it.
Use a ratchet, ratchet extension and socket. Disconnect the battery cable and wire form the
solenoid mounted on the starter. Use a wrench or ratchet and socket. If necessary, label and
move the wires out of the way. Remove the 2 starter mounting bolts using a ratchet, socket and
a ratchet extension if necessary. Make sure to note the exact position of any shims, if equipped,
installed between the starter and the mounting surface on the transmission. Installing the
starter without its shim, or the wrong way, may lead to engine starting problems. Tighten the
two mounting bolts using the ratchet, socket and a ratchet extension, if necessary. Connect the
battery cable and wire to the starter solenoid with the wrench or ratchet and socket. Replace the
air intake system and any other components you had to remove to gain access to the starter
motor. Since Dan Ferrell has contributed general and consumer-oriented news to television and
the Web. His work has appeared in Texas, New Mexico and Miami and on various websites. Step
1 Detach the black, negative battery cable using a wrench. Step 2 Remove the air intake system
and any other components necessary to gain access to the starter motor, depending on your
particular Kia model. Step 3 Raise the front of your Kia using a floor jack, if the starter motor
mounting bolts are installed from the bottom. Step 4 Unbolt the wiring cover from the starter
motor if your particular model is equipped with it. Step 5 Disconnect the battery cable and wire
form the solenoid mounted on the starter. Step 6 Remove the 2 starter mounting bolts using a
ratchet, socket and a ratchet extension if necessary. Maneuver the starter motor out of the
engine compartment. Step 1 Position the new starter motor in place alone with its shim, if
equipped. Step 2 Start the two mounting bolts by hand to prevent damage to the threads. Step 3
Tighten the two mounting bolts using the ratchet, socket and a ratchet extension, if necessary.
Step 4 Connect the battery cable and wire to the starter solenoid with the wrench or ratchet and
socket. Step 5 Bolt the wiring cover in place, if equipped. Step 6 Lower the vehicle. Step 7
Replace the air intake system and any other components you had to remove to gain access to
the starter motor. Attach the black, negative battery cable using the wrench. Wrench set Floor
jack and 2 jack stands if necessary Ratchet and socket Ratchet extension. As one of the world's
largest automotive parts suppliers, our parts are trusted every day by mechanics and vehicle
owners worldwide. This Starter is manufactured and tested to the strictest OE standards for
unparalleled performance. Year Make Model Details We are a specialty auto parts distributor
with over 20 years of experience and have been a highly rated eBay seller for nearly a decade.
We have hundreds of satisfied customers as our feedback record shows, and we hope you'll be

another one! We know what it takes to deliver quality parts and excellent service in order to
earn your positive feedback. Most orders are shipped on the same day payment is received!
Unfortunately ground shipping delivery times can't be guaranteed. Expedited and international
shipping options are also available. We fully stand behind everything we sell! All items come
with at least a 1 year warranty. Our knowledgeable and friendly US-based customer service staff
is available 6 days a week to assist with any issue you may have, before or after the sale. Our
warranty is so strong that we can even send a replacement part up front to minimize downtime
of your car! Fast, easy, and secure checkout is provided by Paypal, and we also accept all major
credit cards. You can even checkout using your credit card through Paypal as a guest if you
don't have a Paypal account! Payment info is fully encrypted for your protection, and your
payment is covered by eBay's Money Back Guarantee in addition to our own strong parts
warranty. Removing the starter motor from your Kia Sportage allows you to have it thoroughly
tested for problems or defective components if is not working properly. The starter motor in the
Sportage has a removable starter solenoid mounted to the case of the starter, allowing the
solenoid to replaced rather than buying a whole new starter for the truck. Most auto parts stores
will have the complete starter assembly as well as a replacement solenoid. Open the hood and
disconnect the negative battery cable from the negative battery terminal using a wrench to
remove the retaining bolt. Pull the cable end off the battery and isolate it from the battery while
you are working. Raise the front of your Sportage with a jack and support it on a set of jack
stands. Remove the jack so you are not trying to work around it. Locate the starter from under
the truck. Find the two electrical connections on the back of the starter solenoid. Unplug it from
the terminal on the solenoid by pulling it straight off. Set the two wires aside. Locate the two
mounting bolts that secure the starter to the bell housing. These bolts pass through the bell
housing from the transmission side and thread into the starter. Remove both bolts with a
ratchet and socket, supporting the starter as you remove them. Lower the starter out of the
engine compartment and remove it from under the truck. Test or replace the starter as needed.
After many years of working in auto parts and service positions, Killian decided to move into
journalism full-time. He has been published in "1st Responder News" as well as in other trade
magazines and newspapers in the last few years. Step 1 Open the hood and disconnect the
negative battery cable from the negative battery terminal using a wrench to remove the retaining
bolt. Step 2 Raise the front of your Sportage with a jack and support it on a set of jack stands.
Step 3 Locate the starter from under the truck. Step 5 Locate the two mounting bolts that secure
the starter to the bell housing. It's much better on your vehicle's engine to drive it warmed up
during those harsh winter months. Give us a call today to see if there's an option for your
vehicle. The Kia Sorento Remote This creates a superb convenience by allowing you to start
your vehicle from up to ft away with clear transmission. This creates a superb convenience by
allowing you to start your vehicle from up to ft away with clear transmission The Kia Sedona
Remote Starter is a comfortable way This creates a superb convenience by allowing you to start
your vehicle from up to ft away with clear The Koup and 5-Door models have a separate kit. This
creates a superb convenience by allowing you to start your vehicle from If ordering for a or The
Remote Start has a FT range and is super convenient. We always recommend having a Start
your vehicle from up to fee away, or stay inside on chilly days and start your car from the
window. Driving a The Remote Starter is convenient especially you want the vehicle to be We
always recommend having a professional certified Kia If ordering for a Toggle menu. Shop by
Category Shop by Model Telluride Quick view. Compare Choose Options. Compare Add to Cart.
Compare Selected. Our mobile mechanics offer services 7 days a week. Upfront and transparent
pricing. Our certified mobile mechanics can come to your home or office 7 days a week between
7 AM and 9 PM. The starter is at the terminus of a circuit that includes the battery, the ignition
switch, a neutral safety switch, relays and fuses. When you turn the ignition key to start, or
press the start button in some vehicles, the starter circuit is completed and the starter will run.
Most starters have a small pinion gear that engages a larger ring gear on the flywheel when the
starter is powered on. The pinion gear turns the engine flywheel at about RPM. Since the
flywheel is directly connected to the crankshaft, all engine components will then turn in sync
and the engine starts. Starters are relatively durable but most will eventually fail in one or more
of the following ways:. Once a vehicle engine is running, the starter is not in use. Should you
know or suspect a problem with the starter, it is best to have the problem repaired to avoid
being left stranded. Kia Sportage Car Starter Repair at your home or office. Estimate price near
me. Service Location. YourMechanic Benefits Online Booking. Mechanic comes to you. Free 50
point safety inspection. See availability. Car Starter Repair Service What's a car starter motor
and how does it work? When to replace the starter? Starters are relatively durable but most will
eventually fail in one or more of the following ways: Intermittent operation of the starter.
Starters can develop bad spots on the armature which will cause intermittent operation. This

causes the starter to work sometimes and other times when you turn the key nothing happens.
Starter turns too slowly. Internal electrical and mechanical faults can cause the starter to draw
too much current and in some cases the current drawn will exceed what the battery can supply.
A consequence is the engine may not start as rapidly. Unusual noises on starting. If you hear
any type of grinding or other unusual noise while starting the engine, that should be
investigated as the noise could reflect an internal starter failure or the noise could be due to
pinion gear failure or flywheel ring gear damage. In some cases, the first symptom of a starter
malfunction is a complete failure of the starter motor. This happens when you turn the ignition
key to start the car, the starter motor does not function at all. How do mechanics repair the
starter? If the starter is determined to be faulty, the battery must be disconnected prior to
commencing any work. Once the battery is disconnected, the wiring to the starter is
disconnected. Starters are bolted to the engine block or the transmission case. Generally, there
are two bolts. The procedure to access the starter varies across car models and can require
removal, or lowering, of other vehicle components. Once the starter is removed and a new
starter is installed, the mounting bolts are tightened to the OEM factory torque specifications,
the electrical connections are cleaned and re-attached to the starter and the starter is tested to
confirm normal operation. Is it safe to drive with a starter problem? When replacing a faulty
starter keep in mind: Prior to replacing the starter, simple diagnostic tests should be performed
to ensure that the problem is a faulty starter versus a weak battery, faulty neutral start switch, or
other faulty electrical component in the starter motor circuit. Starters draw large amounts of
current from the battery, much more than any other electrically powered device in your car. This
makes it important that the electrical connections to the battery are inspected, cleaned, and
tightened as necessary. Cables to the starter should al
2002 ford taurus repair manual
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so be inspected for corrosion and replaced as needed. Number of Kia Sportage Starter
Replacement services completed. Yourmechanic was featured in. Popular Kia Jobs. Auto
service in Your City. Meet some of our expert Kia mechanics Real customer reviews from Kia
owners like you. Excellent Rating. Rating Summary. Henry 30 years of experience. Request
Henry. Sportage - Starter - Blackwood, NJ. Henry was very personable and friendly. Gregory
years of experience. Request Gregory. Sportage - Starter - Littleton, CO. Did a great job
replacing a pain in the!! Starter on my kia it was definitely worth the money to not spend all day
trying to do this one myself. Very good service and affordable. Daniel 16 years of experience.
Request Daniel. Daniel was very helpful and honest. Chet 35 years of experience. Request Chet.
Chet was professional and got the job done in a timely manner. Also had a great conversation
with him! Really great guy! How can we help? Read FAQ. Service type Car Starter Repair.

